
A new lock system will be implemented in week 22 

 
At the general meeting, it was approved that a new lock system be installed on the basement 
doors in all 5 blocks in order to reduce the risk of unauthorized access. 
 
An electronic chip lock-system from SALTO has been selected. 
 
The new system will be installed from Monday 25th May, 2020 and onwards. 

 
2 chips, one green and one red, will be assigned to each apartment. 

 
Additional chips can be purchased at kr. 100 apiece. They are also available in the colours orange 
and gray. An unlimited number of chips can be assigned to each apartment. 

 
If you lose a chip, please notify the building manager’s office in order to render it invalid. A 
replacement chip in the colour of the one lost can then be ordered at the cost of kr. 100. 

 
In blocks 5 - 4 - 3 - 2, the locks will be installed on the doors to bicycle storages/garages, waste 
deposits and storage rooms. There will be no chip lock on the entrance door to hallways. 

 
In Block 1, the locks will be installed on the doors to bicycle storages, waste deposits and storage 
rooms, and on the doors on the ground floor at both ends of the house, as well as on the front 
door by the intercom. 

 
The locks will also be installed on the doors to the common facilities in block 4. Users can sign up 
at the building manager’s office to get access to these premises, when the covid-19 crisis is over. 

 
The locks will also be installed on the doors to the assembly room, and access will be granted 
during the reserved period. The use of the assembly room is currently suspended due to the covid-
19 crisis. 

 
This chip CANNOT be used in the laundry!! 

 
Furthermore, you can buy a SALTO lock box for your own entrance door, with access restricted to 
the resident/s. 
If you wish to do so, please contact the building manager’s office and/or the company mentioned 
below. 

 
Read more on the website: https://vejlesoeparken.dk/facilities/kaelderrum/  
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Yours sincerely, 
 

  The building manager, 
 

Holte, 13.05.2020 
 
 
Dansk tekst på bagsiden 


